
 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Top photo: New tag with arrow pointing to contact information printed on the tag 

Bottom photo: Weathered tag with algae growing on the float and antenna 

 

To Claim Your $20 Reward Contact: 

Kristine Lesyna at (650) 631-6742 or Kristine.Lesyna@wildlife.ca.gov 

or 

Ethan Mora at (831) 420-3663 or Ethan.Mora@noaa.gov  
 

Satellite tags were placed on several green sturgeon this year to track their movements in the Pacific 

Ocean and inland waters along the West Coast.  Once recovered, these tags will provide researchers with 

valuable information to protect this federally protected species. 

Likely locations for tag retrieval: open ocean coastal portions of San Francisco and San Mateo counties, 

and the shores and waters of San Francisco Bay, San Pablo Bay, Suisun Bay, and the Delta. 

If you see a fish with a tag attached, DO NOT REMOVE THE TAG from the fish. Instead, note the tag 

number and call/email the point of contact printed on the tag.  THANK YOU! 

REWARD! 

Report Green Sturgeon 

Satellite Tags 
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